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22nd December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
I hope that you are well. 
 
I am writing this letter today, to outline a change to the senior leadership team at Cherry Tree Academy.  
 
Mrs Storey, deputy headteacher, will be leaving us at the end of this term. 
 
I am sure that you will join me in expressing our thanks for her dedication, support commitment to our 
children and families over a number of years.  
 
I wish Mrs Storey all the very best for the future. 
 
If you wish to discuss any of the staffing changes, please do contact Mrs Hayes, in the school office, who will 
make an appointment in person or on the telephone.  
 
Again, I wish you, your family and loved ones a peaceful Christmas.  
 
Thank you, as always for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mr Adam Dawson  
Headteacher  
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